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Eggs by torch light. Thank you to Mrs 
Broxham and our School Captains who 
organised this event.  
Thank you also to the parents and      
siblings who helped move some of our 
larger pieces of furniture back into         
A-Block after parade yesterday. Thank 
you, Robin, Shane, Hayden and Chris, 
your muscles were appreciated.  
I wish you all a very Happy Easter, a 
good holiday break and all the best for 
your families and the school under the 
new Principalship of Kara Nugent. I will 
most certainly miss Woodstock State 
School and will take away many        
wonderful memories and lessons from 
my time here.  
Yours Sincerely,  
Linda Blakoe 
 
Attachments:   Letter from Kara Nugent 
  Social Media flyer 
 

Please check your child’s diary daily 
for any upcoming events or         
communications. 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
My time has nearly come to an end here at 
Woodstock State School and I would like to take 
the time to thank all of those people who have 
helped and supported me in my role here as    
Principal, over the past four years (there are too 
many people to name). Thank you to my          
professional and tireless staff for their loyalty, 
work ethic and never-ending enthusiasm for their 
work at this school. To my students, I wish you all 
good luck. I know that you are all awesome      
human beings with individual personalities,       
special gifts and talents and the ability to achieve 
great success in your lives. I can’t wait to be the 
first person to say, “I told you so!”, when I hear 
about your successes later in life. Kara Nugent 
will take my place as Acting Principal for Term 2, 
and I hope you will all make her feel welcome. 
Please see her introduction letter within this 
newsletter.  
Yesterday’s Easter Bonnet Parade was quite a 
spectacle. The effort put into the Easter Bonnets 
was nothing short of amazing and I think our   
students enjoyed parading for you all. After the 
parade, our School Captains conducted their    
annual Easter Egg Hunt. The hunt had a bit of a 
twist this year, in that it was held in the library 
and students were required to find their Easter 
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Newsletter 

28 March 2024 Issue 5, 2024 

Week 10, Term 1  

We are Safe, We are Respectful, We are Learners 

Attendance for Term 1:  
We are currently sitting at 92.5% for the Term. This means we 
are working towards our goal.  Our goal is 95%.  
Thank you to the parents who ensure that their children get to 
school every possible day, as this will also ensure your children 
are given the opportunities they require to do well in school.  
Let’s all make sure we are attending school EVERY DAY!!! 
School is important. 

School Improvement Priorities: 

• Implement the Inquiry Approach in Mathematics to cultivate deep thinking to solve 
complex problems 

• Use of marker students in the upper 2 bands in English and Mathematics 
• Familiarise, engage and plan for the implementation of the Version 9 Curriculum for 

Mathematics and English for 2025. 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Week 8, Term 1 

P-2 Georgia Irvine 

For working hard to learn her letters and 

sounds in Jolly Phonics. 

Y3-6  Savannah Corta 

For showing strong determination and 

perseverance throughout all areas of her 

learning. Never give up!  

 

Week 7, Term 1 

P-2 Lane Kent 

For consistent effort to finish all set 

tasks in class.  

Y3-6  Bianca Flanagan 

For working extremely hard to make her 

essay as persuasive as possible.  Keep it 

up, B!  

Onya Awards 

Week 8 Danica Onslow (Parade Royalty for next week’s parade) 

Week 9  Ryder Hines (Desk swap with someone in your class-your 

                       choice) 

Aussie of the Month 

March 

Paisley Bolton 
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Year 4-6 
Can you believe that Term 1 is 
coming to an end? Thank you to 
our amazing students for making 
this term fantastic and working 
hard to complete all of their tasks. 
We have had a great start to 
2024 and I am so excited to 
watch them all continue to grow 
this year. 
A special mention also goes to 
our school leaders this year. All of 
them have stepped in to their new 
roles and grown in leadership   
already. We have some very 
strong leaders on our hands who 
are going to excel this year.  
Thank you for all of your hard work this term 
and I look forward to seeing you all again 
next term. Stay safe and have a well       
deserved break!  
Kirra Fedorniak 
Teacher 
 
 

Classroom News 

Prep/1/2/3 
Happy Easter everyone!! It’s hard to believe 
we have finished term 1 already.  Thank you 
everyone for a great first term.  This week 
we have worked hard to complete            
assessments, so, well done Prep – 3.   
Next term, homework will be modified to 
include some Maths, but I still intend to 
keep it simple so you don’t feel burdened.  
Our English for Term 2 is based upon the 
Mem Fox story, “Wilfrid Gordon McDonald 
Partridge”, which is an all time favourite of 
mine.  Preps will be retelling the story, year 
1 and 2 will be creating their own narrative 
based on an object from the story, and year 
3 will write their narrative based on a     
character from it.  Everyone will be making 
presentations to an audience (the class), so 
we will be learning about how to speak and 
engage listeners.  Sounds like fun! 
We would like to wish Linda all the best for 
her new role at Charters Towers Central SS.  
Our loss is their gain.  Good luck, Linda. 
Finally, have an amazing Easter everybody.  
Take care and stay safe.  See you next term. 
Robyn Hurst 
Teacher 

You don’t have to see 

the whole staircase,  

just take the first step. 
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School Hours—Monday to Friday 
Commencement of Classes  8:50am 
Morning Break   11:00am-11:45am 
Afternoon Break   1:15pm-1:45pm 
End of School Day   3:00pm  

Student Council News 

When does my 
child start school? 

Absence from School: In line with the  Education 

Act regarding compulsory attendance, it is        

necessary for Parents/Caregivers to provide a  

letter of explanation, or phone the school,          

regarding their child's absence from school.  

We now have a departmental directive relating to 

student absences that state schools are required to 

notify parents on the same day a student is absent 

from school without explanation. Please ensure we 

have a preferred, current mobile phone number to 

receive an SMS message and in case of            

absences, please phone the Student Absence Line 

(47802333) before 9.30am to advise the school of 

absence. We suggest you store this number in your 

phone for future reference. 
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What’s On 

 https://

www.townsville.qld.gov.au/

about-townsville/whats-on 

Active & Healthy  

Update 

Townsville City 

Council  

Camping These Easter Holidays 
The long weekend is a perfect opportunity to go camping 
in the great outdoors.  Head up the range to Lake Paluma 
or camp at one of Townsville’s many beaches.   
Camping means different things to different people - it 
could be grabbing the tent, blow up mattress and gas 
cooker or hopping in the RV - both options give you a 
home base while you explore! 
Council’s camping sites are free for 48 hours, but     
bookings are still required.  

Cloncurry Prize Poetry Competition - Junior 

Submission 

2024 Theme - "Standing on the Shoulders of 

Giants'  

Cloncurry Prize Poetry Competition 

Entries open: 21 March 2024 at 9:00am AEST 

Entries close: 3 May 2024 at 11.45pm AEST 

Cloncurry Prize Poetry Competition Terms and Conditions  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/juniorcloncurrypoetryprize 

Townsville Citylibraries is back with a range of             
paw-sibilities these school holidays, with Perfect Pets and 
Adventurous Animals. 
 
From Reading to Pets, to Illustration workshops with the 
author of Chicken Divas, Lucinda Gifford. 
 
Friday 29 March - Sunday 14 April 
 
Enjoy are range of programs and activities that will enter-
tain and educate.  
There's something for all the kids!  

https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-townsville/whats-on
https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-townsville/whats-on
https://www.townsville.qld.gov.au/about-townsville/whats-on
https://www.cloncurry.qld.gov.au/downloads/file/2546/cloncurry-prize-poetry-competition-terms-and-conditions-2024
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Woodstock State School 

54 Woodstock Avenue 

Woodstock.  Qld.  4816 

 

Phone:  4780 2333 

Email:  

principal@woodstockss.eq.edu.au 

Website:  https://

woodstockss.eq.edu.au 

Facebook:  Woodstock State 

School 

Each Day Brings 
A Chance To Do 

Better 

 


